
From: Theron Binford <Theron.Binford@rogersgroupinc.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 2:47 PM 

To: Jimmie Horton <Jimmie.Horton@tn.gov> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Rogers Group 50-0196/078877/195304, 74-0105/066318/195689 

 

Jimmie: 

 

The proposed cone crusher line will remain as secondary crusher to the primary crusher line.  

 

Thank you 

 

 

From: Jimmie Horton  

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:56 AM 

To: Theron Binford <Theron.Binford@rogersgroupinc.com> 

Subject: Rogers Group 50-0196/078877/195304, 74-0105/066318/195689 

 

Theron: 

 

Good morning.  I recently reviewed your recent operational flexibility requests and want to verify 

that the proposed cone crusher line will remain as secondary crusher to the primary crusher 

line.  Otherwise we typically would require new construction/operating permits when most crushing 

units are installed as their own circuit at the rock quarry.  I appreciate the help.   

 

Sincerely: 

 

J Horton 

Ph. (615) 532-0533 

 

 


